
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

June 17, 2019 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
The tariff sheets listed below issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or 
the Company) were filed as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity, on June 17, 2019: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 2nd Revised Sheet No. 86 1st Revised Sheet No. 86 
 2nd Revised Sheet No. 86.1 1st Revised Sheet No. 86.1 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 86.2 Original Sheet No. 86.2 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 86.4 Original Sheet No. 86.4 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 86.5 Original Sheet No. 86.5 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 86.6 Original Sheet No. 86.6 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 86.7 Original Sheet No. 86.7 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 86.8 Original Sheet No. 86.8 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 86.9 Original Sheet No. 86.9  
   

This tariff sheets are being issued June 17, 2019 to become effective on and after July 17, 2019.   
 
The tariff revisions being requested will provide that upon Ameren Missouri's authority to provide discounts 
under Rider EDI (§393.1640, RSMo.) ending, that under certain circumstances, a customer may continue to 
receive the same level of discounts under Company's Rider EDRR. Under current tariffs, any customer that is 
transferred to Rider EDRR experiences a material reduction in incentives.  Ameren Missouri believes that by 
providing a mechanism for the contracted customers to receive the same level of incentives upon transfer to 
Rider EDRR as would otherwise have been available only under Rider EDI, that the effectiveness of §393.1640 
RSMo. at increasing of economic development activity will be materially increased. 
 
The proposed tariff revisions were discussed with Missouri Public Service Commission Staff and their 
suggestions incorporated.  The filing is being supported by Ameren Missouri's "Motion To Reopen Case For 
Revisions To Ameren Missouri's Rider EDI And Rider EDRR" filed concurrently in ET-2019-0149. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

/s/ Jermaine Grubbs 

 
Jermaine Grubbs 
Corporate Counsel 
 


